
The Sutton School Committee met in the superintendent’s conference room on Monday, October 5, 2007.

School Committee Members present at the meeting Ms. Wendy Mead, Esq., Mr. Paul Brennan,  Mrs. Liisa Locurto and Mrs. Tracey Zuliani.

Administrator present at the meeting was Dr. Cecilia Di Bella, Superintendent. 

Agenda Item 1 – Call to Order

Mrs. Mead called the meeting to order at 3:24 p.m. 

Agenda Item 12 – Adjournment to Executive Session

At 3:25 p.m. Mr. Brennan moved and Mrs. Zuliani seconded to adjourn to executive session for the purpose of discussing collective bargaining and not to return to open session.










Mrs. Mead – Yes










Mrs. Zuliani – Yes










Mr. Brennan – Yes













Mrs. Locurto - Yes

Respectfully Submitted,

Linda M. Sadowski

Recording Secretary

Sutton School Committee


Sutton, Massachusetts 01590








